
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS            
    # 1268 COUNCIL 
    Meeting    5/18/22 
 
 
 

  ATTENDEES: 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT    3RD YEAR TRUSTEE 
 ANDREW LOTTS--P    JEREMY DEE—A 
 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT   2ND YEAR TRUSTEE   
 STEVE POTSIC--A    FRANK CARINGELLO-P 
 
CHANCELLOR    1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P 
 JEFF KOWAL--P    BOB WENDERSKI-P 
 
RECORDER          
 JP GRAZIAN0—P 
 
TREASURER 
 BOB WENDERSKI—P 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 GLENN MORDINI—P 
 
LECTURER 
 JOE EAGAN—P 
 
ADVOCATE 
 MIKE REIDY—P 
 
WARDEN 
 BOB GRAZIAN0—A 
 
INSIDE GUARD 
 CHARLIE BAGDO—A 
 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 TERRY DUGAN--P 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Andrew, Grand Knight directed all zoom attending Knights to review   
January 19,2022 minutes on council website.  January 19, 2022  
minutes approved by council. 
 
Minutes are also available on website LF Knights.org 
 
 
GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS 
 
 
Grand Knight reviewed officer slate for 2022-2023 
 
List of $30,000 donations to several recipients were approved by 
council. 
 
$3,500 was approved for Lake Forest Military Memorial 
 
 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY REPORT 
 
GLEN: 
 
 
 $391 sent to Illinois state council for membership dues 
 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT (  ATTACHED ) 
 
BOB: 
 
 
Balance January 19,2022     $ 48,186.22 



 
 
DEPOSITS 
 
 Membership dues  $ 1,950.00 
 Four months interest            $1.62 
    
    TOTAL deposits    1,951.62 
 
EXPENSES 
 
 
 Financial Secretary Annual Dues Expenses    !00.23 
 Bank Debit Fee ( 4monthsx $7.50 )     30.00 
 Sumpreme Kof C pe capita,catholic advertising culture of Life  183.44 
 April 20th Meeting refreshments@ Chiefs restaurant   288.99 
 

    TOTAL  expenses   $594.66 
 
 
 
   

Balance MAY 18, 2022      $ 49,543.18 
 
 
 
   
LECTURER 
 
JOE: 
 
  Joe discussed from the April/My Columbian issue that the  
 Knights of Columbus donated 60 million dollars to the Ukrainians 
 
 The feature story was about father Steu Long from Helena 
 Montana who became a catholic and then decided to become a 
 priest. He subsequently contracted Lou Gehrigs disease and  
 died.  He was featured because he lead an exemplary life as a 
 person and priest. 
 
 



 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
 
 Bob  Boutin sent out all checks from Chairities Inc. 
 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

 Mike Reidy will be new Charities Inc. treasurer replacing Bob 
 Boutin. 

 

 Tootsie Roll Drive will be 9/16, 9/17,  9/18. 

 We will need volunteers to manage and to serve 

 

 The slate of new officers was approved by council 

 

 

DISTRICT DEPUTY 

  Tom Heidenfelder stated:  

 Supreme needs slate of officers for 2022-2023 

Chicago archdiocese wants $25 from our council but has not sent an 

invoice for this amount 

 



FOURTH DEGREE REPORT 
 

 None Submitted 
 
  

INSURANCE AGENT REPORT 
 
 Absent 
 

 
FIELD AGENT 
 
 Absent 
  
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
 None discussed 
  
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 Jp Graziano 
 Recorder 
   
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


